We are writing this letter to express our family’s strong
OPPOSITION of the proposed Homeless Hub for women on
705 Fanshawe Park Rd W.

As much as our city needs these kinds of services, a much closer look must be taken to placement of
these shelters. In particular 705 Fanshawe Park Rd. W.

This location is in such close proximity to a high school (just down the road), various elementary schools
(just blocks away), Fox Hollow ravine (a high traffic pathway), highly residential areas with direct access
to many backyards to homes, and an extremely high volume of vehicular traffic on Fanshawe Park Rd.

Our neighbourhood, comprised of families with children of all ages, elderly, commuters, school kids,
joggers, pet walkers, bike riders, will be at a greater risk of being exposed to unwanted soliciting,
increased crime and subject to danger and threats, such as drug exposure or paraphernalia.

Many of us moved to this area because of its safety and quiet beauty. We will lose the freedom and
security to let our children explore the green spaces and ravine that are a part of our backyards and
homes.

Thanks,
Evan Finlayson & Sally Ramirez
Fox Hollow Resident



